
 
 
3 Wade St 
Augusta, ME 04330 
 
April 25, 2011 
 
By Email and Mail 
 
Donald Murphy 
Land Use Regulation Commission 
22 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0022 
 
Re:  Bull Hill Wind Project 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy: 
 
The Natural Resources Council of Maine wishes to withdraw its intervention in the Bull 
Hill Wind Project. As described at the pre-hearing conference and subsequently, NRCM 
needed time to more completely review the project, including through a site visit by our 
staff, which we have now had. While we have some concerns regarding this project, we 
believe NRCM’s technical intervention in this project is not required.  
 
Obviously NRCM’s request to withdraw as an intervenor means waiving our privileges 
and responsibilities of intervention. We plan to deliver oral (and written) testimony at the 
evening session of the public hearing on May 16-17. While our comments at that session 
will be in the character of “Neither For Nor Against” the project, we believe we may 
have comments that will be valuable to the Commissioners. If possible, we request the 
opportunity to have 10-15 minutes to speak at that time. 
 
Please communicate our request to the Commissioners and let me know if you have any 
questions. We appreciate your efforts to make this process clear and efficient so far. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dylan Voorhees 


